
Antietam Virtual Academy Technology Page 

 

For the 2019-2020 School Year, each student in the Antietam Virtual 

Academy will be receiving a new Lenovo 14E Chromebook that they 

will be able to take home.  Our school district is always searching for 

the newest and most up to date models.  Your child will have access 

to the full Google Suite Applications of Word, Excel and PowerPoint to 

submit digital assignments on this model of computer. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Should technology issues arise please reach out to Mr. Williams.  Your 

Chromebook can be brought into the school and replaced the same 

day with a loaner until your technology issue is addressed by our Tech 

team.  If an issue would come up over the weekend you could always 

find an alternative internet source until school opens on that Monday.  

Technology issues will not count against your child’s attendance if 

they can’t physically log on with a legitimate technological concern. 


